
 

STATEMENT TO AUSTRALIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE – February 19, 2013 

ADVANCE NOTICE – FLIGHT CENTRE LIMITED HALF YEAR RESULT SCHEDULE 

FLIGHT Centre Limited (FLT) will release half year accounts on Tuesday, February 26, 

2013. 

In line with FLT’s normal results schedule, an investor teleconference will be held that 

morning (8.15am QLD time, 9.15am NSW/VIC) and a recording will be made available via 

the company’s website. 

The company will also host an open briefing for investors in Sydney after the market closes 

on February 26. 

Investors interested in attending this briefing, which will be held at the Sofitel on Wentworth 

Hotel, are asked to email FLT’s investor relations manager at haydn_long@flightcentre.com. 

Dial-in details for the teleconference will be included in FLT’s half year result announcement 

on February 26 and are available now on the company’s corporate website. 

http://www.flightcentrelimited.com/investors-and-media 

ENDS  Issued by Haydn Long 0418 750454 

 


